Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter August 27th 2017



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: Michael John & Mary Daly, Helen M. Cunneen, Dan Devlin, Michael Savage (Snr.), Dan Savage, Bob Barry, Paul Sinclair, Kathleen Murphy, May O'Leary, Ray Barwell, Con McCarthy, May they Rest in Peace.

We welcome the new members of Our Parish Community: Ava Elizabeth Barry, Seán Boyle, Clara Anna Mary Cody, Who were recently Baptised.

Special Blessing For Expectant Parents

At all Masses on the weekend of September 9th & 10th, there will be a Special Blessing for those expecting babies in the coming months. This weekend was chosen as it follows the beautiful Feast of *The Nativity of The Blessed Virgin Mary*, which is celebrated each year on the 8th of September. Holy Rosary Parish welcomes all expectant parents in a special and loving way to these Masses.

First Friday

Next Friday, September 1st, is the First Friday of the month. The Divine Mercy Devotions are incorporated in the 7.30pm First Friday Mass. Confessions on Thursday after 10.00am Mass and on Friday at 7.00pm. before the 7.30pm Mass. *Mass at 9.15am in Ballintotis on Friday 1st*.



Parish Website of www.midletonparish.ie Parish Mobile 0872468234

Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter of www.parishoffice@gmail.com

Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. of 12.00 p.m.

St. Vincent De Paul Contact No. 086-3114512

Grandparents National Annual Pilgrimage, September 10th 2017, Knock Shrine 2.30p.m. Everybody welcome to honour & thank Grandparents alive & dead for all they have done for us down through the ages. Chief Celebrant Archbishop Eamon Martin - Ballina School Choir - Dana sings 'Our Lady of Knock'

Young Adult Weekly Prayer Meeting

Every Thursday evening at 7.30pm, in the Edmund Rice Centre. Includes prayer and discussion on Gospel. Age 16 – 35yrs. Cup of Tea afterwards. New members always welcome. Relaxed and friendly. For more info contact Deirdre @ 0860853535 or Fr Eamon Roche @ 086 9972539.

Catholic Young Adults Conference ages 18-40 will take place in All Hallows College, Gracepark Road, Dublin 9, on 2nd - 3rd September 2017. The event "DARE TO BELIEVE" promises to be a rewarding opportunity to engage/explore your faith in the company of other young Catholics.

Theme: "Know Mary, Know Jesus ... Dare to Believe!"

The program for the weekend is packed with a host of wonderful speakers including Fr. Bernard Murphy FFR, Fr Devlin, Maria Steen, Katie Ascough and many more. Our renowned MC Fr. John Harris will lead the conference which also includes workshops, panel discussion, Holy Mass, adoration, Saturday night social and plenty of time to chat and mingle.

For further information call Keith 086 8899123 or Lucy 087 9959803 or email us deusetpatria@gamil.com or

Facebook www.facebook.com/Deus Patria

<u>St. Pio Devotions</u> in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel, on Wednesday, September 6th. Rosary 7.45pm. Mass at 8.00pm. Everybody very welcome. The top Cemetery Gate, - Ballinacurra side, will be closed from Monday to Friday, starting tomorrow Monday, August 28th. The gate will be open as usual on Saturday & Sunday.

St. Pio National Pilgrimage to Knock.

A bus will leave Midleton on Sunday, September 17th, with an overnight stay in Knock and will return Monday, September 18th. For further information phone Mamie @ 087-6328113 or Mary @ 4632937.